
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the School Year 2022 – 2023! 
 
Enclosed for your information is the Back-To-School packet.  We trust that the 
information will help you and your family to make plans for the start of the new school 
year run as smoothly as possible. 
 

● FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL:  WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022 
 

● SCHOOL HOURS:   8:00 am – 6:00 pm 
 

GRADE INSTRUCTION BEGINS WHAT TO BRING 

Preschool 9:00 am Freshman & Junior Preschool: 
● Nap items & 2 sets of extra clothes 
● See Student Supplies List 

Senior Preschool: 
● Nap items & 1 set of extra clothes 
● See Student Supplies List 

Kindergarten 8:30 am ● Nap items & 1 set of extra clothes 
● See Student Supplies List 

Grades 1 - 5 8:30 am ● See Student Supplies List 

 
● THEME OF THE YEAR   THANKFULNESS 

      1 THESSALONIANS 5:16-18 
 

● THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
1. The absolute last day to withdraw from school WITHOUT the $1500 early 

withdrawal fee is before JULY 15, 2022, 12:00 PM (PST). 
2. 4th and 5th grades will remain at the Cambridge campus. 
3. We are resuming mandatory school uniforms in 2022-2023. 
4. Tuition now includes hot lunch for all sites. 

 

● LIST OF ENCLOSURES to help you to prepare for the first day of school: 
□ School Year Calendar  □ Communicable Diseases Waiver 
□ Tuition Schedule   □ COVID 19 Test Consent 
□ School Parking Lot Map & Rules □ School Supplies (Preschool – 5th Grade) 
□ Uniform Requirements  □ Daily Schedule (Preschool & Kindergarten) 
□ Uniform Shopping Guide  □ Lunch Menu 
□ Morning Extended Care   

  



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
● SUMMER READING:  For 1st to 5th grade, Summer Reading Worksheets can be 

found on the school website, https://www.cornerstone-academy.net/gs-
summer-reading. 
 

● SCHEDULE ASSIGNMENT:  Your schedule assignment will be available on FACTS 
the week of August 8th. 

 
● IMPORTANT DATES: 

○ New Parent-Student Orientation (via Zoom):  
■ Links and details will be sent later. 
■ We look forward to working with you in the new school year. 

  
 
We will continue to follow SFDPH COVID-19 guidelines for the next school year. We will 
base our indoor mask guidelines on the current infection rates in August 2022, but at 
the very least, masks can be optionally worn to school even if there is no mask 
recommendation. We will continue to be vigilant on the prevention of infection in the 
school through having proper ventilation, practicing good hand hygiene, and 
mandating sick children to stay at home. We will keep you updated as the first day 
gets closer. I am excited that some pre-pandemic school events like Christmas 
programs and Sunday sings will be returning. Some things may not be entirely the 
same, but I am encouraged by all the cooperation our families have shown these 
past two years. God bless you all this summer. 

 
 

On behalf of the administration and staff, 
 

 
Mr. Derrick Wong 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; 
for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.   

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 (ESV) 
 


